
RAWMARSH ASHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Foundation Stage — SPRING 1 NEWSLETTER  
  

 

  Welcome back! 

  

We hope you’ve had a wonderful 

break and had a chance to rest and 

relax with family and friends. 

  

Pupils in Foundation have settled in 

tremendously well and we are so 

proud of everything they have 

achieved so far. We have high hopes 

that this will continue and we will 

have a wonderful Spring together. 

  

This term we will be learning all about 

Traditional  Tales the stories we will 

enjoy are Jack and the Beanstalk, 

Little Red Riding Hood, The Three 

Little Pigs and Goldilocks and the 

Three Bear. Finally we will end the 

term celebrating the Chinese New 

Year. 
 

If you have any questions about any 

aspect of school life, please feel free 

to contact any of the Foundation 

staff 

  

Best Wishes, 

  

The Foundation Team  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

CLASS NEWS 
  

 

Literacy: We will be using traditional tales to help us in retelling 

stories remembering there is a beginning, middle and an 

end. In our writing we will continue to practice using a capital 

letter at the beginning of our writing, finer spaces between 

words and finishing our sentence with a full stop. 

 

Phonics: We will be learning the phase 3 digraphs this half 

term and continuing to work on blending to read and 

segmenting to spell. Here are the sounds and tricky words we 

are focusing on: 

qu  ch   sh   th   ng   ai   ee   igh   oa oo   oo  ar  or  air  

ur  ow   oi   ear   ure   er 

of  her   they  we  are   you  all   was   give   live 

  
Maths: Our maths learning journey this half term will guide us 

through the world of number composition. This will including 

counting lots, ordering numbers and remembering amounts 

we have counted to. 

  

. 

  

Personal Social Emotional Development: Feeling Safe  

Understanding the World: Celebrating Chinese New Year  

Expressive Arts and Design: Exploring the art of local artist 

Anna Ray, using textiles and patterns 

PE: Travelling in different ways  
  

SAFEGUARDING LEADS AT RAWMARSH ASHWOOD ARE: 

  

 Miss Roper - Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Sharp - Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME LEARNING 

Reading! 

In FS2 the best home learning is sharing a story together whether this 

be a bedtime story, a school reading book, library book, comic, 

magazine, tv guide, recipe book….the list is endless. Maybe you can 

look for the tricky words together!  

  

  

  

Key Information 

PE days  Every Thursday morning 

 

Daily checklist! 

o Bag with spare clothes 

o Water bottle 

o Book bag 

 

  

  

Key Dates 

Inset Day (school closed) Thursday 1st February 2024 

Last day of term Friday 9th February 2024 

First day of term Monday 19th February 2024  

  

Marvellous Moments! 

Whether your child loves to bake, has achieved an 

award in swimming or learnt to tie their shoe laces—we 

want to know so that we can share in their ‘Marvellous 

Moments’.  

Please send any pictures or comments through Class 

Dojo and we look forward to celebrating these special 

moments with the children.  

 


